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ASHRAE ACTION


ROANOKE CHAPTER NEWSLETTER





(� HYPERLINK "http://www.ashraeroanoke.org" ��www.ashraeroanoke.org�)                  September 2006





September  Meeting 





Tuesday, September 19, 2006


Lunch Meeting at the


 Patrick Henry Hotel


617 S. Jefferson Street 


Roanoke, VA





TOPIC:  


“Pump Fundamentals and Variable Speed Pumping”





Speaker: 


Pat Mahoney, Frischkorn, Inc.





MEETING AGENDA:





12:00 - Lunch





12:30 – Business Meeting and Program





Cost of lunch will be $15.00








Reservations must be made no later than Noon on Friday, September 16 to:





Suzanne Perry


E-mail:  � HYPERLINK "mailto:sdperry@trane.com" ��sdperry@trane.com�


Phone:  540-563-2828





Tip:  Make your reservation online at our Web Site, see link below





� HYPERLINK "http://www.ashraeroanoke.org/Meetings/registration.htm" ��http://www.ashraeroanoke.org/Meetings/registration.htm�














President's Corner








“The ASHRAE Promise: A Sustainable Future” – Terry Townsend, ASHRAE President, 2006-2007


�I hope that everyone had a good summer and is now ready to begin the new ASHRAE year! Our chapter is already off to a fast start. Your chapter officers and committee chairs attended a very successful ASHRAE Region III CRC in Pittsburgh in August. CRC weekend was very productive for everyone that attended and provided some good insight for advancing the chapter. We had a strong showing with 9 officers and committee chairs in attendance. Thank you to those who volunteered your time to attend!





The 8th Annual Lew Evans Scholarship Golf Tournament was held on July 20th at Hanging Rock Golf Club in Salem. Even though the rain delayed us from playing in June, we had 15 teams turn out for a wonderful afternoon of golf and scholarship fundraising. Thank you to all those who volunteered in the organization of this event and thank you to all who came out to play!





We now look forward to the ASHRAE year. We have some exciting and informative programs on tap for the coming year. I hope that with these programs, we will see an increase in meeting attendance. This is YOUR chapter, and we depend on the support of our membership. The chapter officers and committee chairs are here to serve all members, so I encourage everyone to become involved! We will kick off our year on September 19th at the Patrick Henry Hotel in Roanoke. This will be a lunch meeting, see the details in this newsletter. 





As always, this chapter depends on volunteers. We have an excellent slate of officers and committee chairs this year and I encourage anyone wishing to become more involved to contact me. There is always help needed on all committees, so I encourage your participation. We look forward to an exciting year in this chapter and I look forward to seeing you on September 19th!!








Andy Fuller











	











Spotlight On … This Month’s Speakers





Pat Mahoney





Pat Mahoney has been in the centrifugal pump and mechanical seal business for 25 years as a Chesterton Specialist for Frischkorn Inc.He has vast experience in the pulp and paper, chemical processing, power generation and waste treatment industries and brings real solutions to rotating equipment and mechanical seal problems.  His area of expertise is in diagnosing centrifugal pump and seal problems both while the pump is running and when the pump is in the shop and how to fix them. He will discuss the following topics.


 


Converting head to pressure


The pump curve and the BEP


Why the curve looks like it does


Affinity laws and what happens when you change speed or impeller diameter in the centrifugal re. VFD'S


How to calculate the max shut off head in the centrifugal


What's wrong with the modern centrifugal pump design and the problems associated with it


Pumps in tandem


Pumps in parallel











ROANOKE CHAPTER ASHRAE





2006– 2007 OFFICERS and GOVERNORS


			Phone:	Email:


President	  Andy Fuller		540-857-3100	� HYPERLINK "mailto:afuller@hsmm.com" ��afuller@hsmm.com�		


Pres. Elect	 Patrick Castelvecchi	540-857-3100	� HYPERLINK "mailto:pcastelvecchi@hsmm.com" ��pcastelvecchi@hsmm.com�			


Vice Pres.	Brian Coffield		540-857-3100	�HYPERLINK "mailto:bcoffield@hsmm.com"��bcoffield@hsmm.com�


Secretary	David Roller		540-265-4444	� HYPERLINK "mailto:rfanning@lpa-inc.com" ��dlr@whoeng.com�


Treasurer	Daniel Lieber		540-857-3100	�HYPERLINK "mailto:dlieber@hsmm.com"��dlieber@hsmm.com�


Governor	Rodney Fanning	540-342-1816	� HYPERLINK "mailto:rfanning@lpa-inc.com" ��rfanning@lpa-inc.com�


Governor	James Sledd		540-344-5200	� HYPERLINK "mailto:jamess@eeiroan.com" ��jamess@eeiroanoke.com�


Governor	Jason Price		540-342-5498	� HYPERLINK "mailto:jason.price@ielectric.com" ��jason.price@ielectric.com�


Governor	Jeff Wolfe		540-563-2828	� HYPERLINK "mailto:grg@sfcs.com" ��jkwolfe@trane.com�





		


2006 – 2007 COMMITTEE CHAIRS





		Phone:		Email:


Shenandoah


Section	  Mark Rogan			�HYPERLINK "mailto:mark.rogan@mcquay.com"��mark.rogan@mcquay.com �


Membership	  Mike Wright		540-857-3100	� HYPERLINK "mailto:mwright@hsmm.com" ��mwright@hsmm.com�


Student


Activities	Chris Beverly		434-947-1901	�HYPERLINK "mailto:cbeverly@wileywilson.com"��cbeverly@wileywilson.com�





Technology


Transfer	  Brian Coffield		540-857-3100	�HYPERLINK "mailto:bcoffield@hsmm.com"��bcoffield@hsmm.com�


Historian	  Chris Beverly		434-947-1901	�HYPERLINK "mailto:cbeverly@wileywilson.com"��cbeverly@wileywilson.com�





Resource


Promotion	  Jason Fulop		434-823-2390	� HYPERLINK "mailto:jason@breeden-collier.com" ��jason@breeden-collier.com�


Newsletter	Patrick Castelvecchi	540-857-3100	� HYPERLINK "mailto:pcastelvecchi@hsmm.com" ��pcastelvecchi@hsmm.com�


Homepage	  James Sledd		540-344-5200	� HYPERLINK "mailto:jamess@eeiroan.com" ��jamess@eeiroanoke.com�     





						














BOARD OF GOVERNORS





MEETING





Tuesday, September 19th 





After Lunch





Patrick Henry Hotel








ASHRAE Joins PERSI to Promote Infrastructure Sustainability


ATLANTA – The American Society of Heating, Refrigerating, and Air-Conditioning Engineers (ASHRAE) has joined an alliance to help promote sustainable infrastructure such as buildings, water resources, transportation, energy generation and waste treatment. 


          The alliance, Practice, Education and Research for Sustainable Infrastructure (PERSI), is an initiative of the American Society of Civil Engineers (ASCE) that works to promote and translate sustainable practices into action within its member organizations.


          ASHRAE is the first organization to formally join PERSI by signing the memorandum of understanding. By joining the alliance, which will not itself produce standards or guidelines, ASHRAE will work with other PERSI member organizations to assist with educational programs, conduct research, and contribute knowledge about sustainable infrastructure, among other activities. 


          ASHRAE President Terry Townsend noted that joining PERSI helps further ASHRAE’s mission of sustainability. 


          “By partnering with other organizations worldwide, ASHRAE can enhance its own current efforts and supplement the activities and resources of other groups,” he said. “This sharing of ideas and resources can only help us reach our energy and sustainability goals faster and more efficiently.”


          “Sustainable infrastructure is vital to a sustainable human society,” Richard N. Wright, Ph.D., an honorary member of ASCE who is spearheading the effort to establish PERSI, said. “ASHRAE has illustrated its leadership in the infrastructure community by contributing strongly to the development of the PERSI initiative. PERSI now will begin its important efforts to advance and incorporate concepts and knowledge of sustainability into the standards and practices used throughout the life cycle of infrastructure systems.” 


          ASHRAE also will assist PERSI in developing a common language for the definition and achievement of sustainable infrastructure. The alliance currently defines sustainability as the challenge of meeting human needs for natural resources, industrial products, energy, food, transportation, shelter and waste management while conserving and protecting external and internal environmental quality and the natural, economic and social resources essential for human needs.


          The alliance has attracted more than 15 groups that have participated in its development, including the American Institute of Architects, the American Planning Association, the American Water Works Association, and the National Institute of Standards and Technology.


          ASHRAE, founded in 1894, is an international organization of 55,000 persons. Its mission is to advance through research, standards writing, publishing and continuing education the arts and sciences of heating, ventilation, air conditioning and refrigeration (HVAC&R) to serve humanity and promote a sustainable world.








Electronic Newsletter





Any member with material to submit for inclusion in the monthly newsletter


may send the information to:





Patrick Castelvecchi


HSMM


1315 Franklin Road


Roanoke, VA  24034





E-mail:  pcastelvecchi@hsmm.com


Phone:  540.857.3100


Fax:  540.857.3180





This is your newsletter.  We welcome your contributions and commentary.





Material can include letters to the editor, member news, upcoming events, comments on chapter programs or issues, etc.











ATTENTION ALL MEMBERS





The Chapter will be publishing a Chapter Directory this year! 





please contact Patrick Castelvecchi if you would be interested in purchasing some advertising space in the directory. (Chapter reserves the right to edits advertisements for size and content) 





Anyone with questions or anyone wishing not to have their information published please contact Patrick Castelvecchi at 540.857.3100 or �HYPERLINK "mailto:pcastelvecchi@hsmm.com"��pcastelvecchi@hsmm.com� by October 10.








Attention Members:


Interested in paying in advance for ashrae meetings ?


interested in saving money on the cost of meetings?


if the answer to one or both of these questions is yes, have we got a deal for you!!


the roanoke chapter of ashrae is Continuing the STAR (Season Tickets for AshRae) program.





Purchase tickets in advance to ASHRAE meetings at a reduced rate:





3 meetings -- $40 (A  $5  SAVINGS)


6 meetings--  $75  (A  $15 SAVINGS—THAT’S 6  MEETINGS FOR THE PRICE OF 5 !!)


 


CONTACT Dan Lieber FOR DETAILS.











Upcoming Monthly Meetings:








�





October 17th















